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W E 

Wednesday Weekly 

August 21, 2019 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 25, 2019  

TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME  

 

WHEN APPLICABLE—please ensure that the following items are in your 

bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city**For all parishes in THE DIOCESE. This will ensure that the same 

information is being heard across the diocese. THANK YOU 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 Solemn High Mass 

o Poster 

o Extraordinary Form of the Roman Rite  

o Summorum Pontificum 

 2019 Diocesan Convocation 

o Schedule  

o Accommodations  

 Diocesan Bank Signing Authorities Policy 

 2019 Western Conference for Liturgy  

o Poster 

o Session Information 

o Schedule for Oct 25 to 26, 2019 
 

TO RECEIVE ALL DIOCESAN NEWS DIRECTLY IN YOUR INBOX OR ON YOUR PHONE  

Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an 

email and text messaging tool created for churches, ministries, teams and other community organizations. 

It helps to communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join us in keeping up 

with all the diocesan news.  
 

 

1.  It is with sadness that we announce the death of Yacobe Lucas, father of Fr. Aruldhas 

Lucas (Pastor of the Church of the Resurrection, Fort. St. John), who passed away on the 19th of August 

2019 in India. His funeral Mass was held on the 20th of August at 4:00PM at Infant Jesus Church, in 

India. Fr. Aruldhas and his family were with his father at the time of death. 
 

We pray for Fr. Aruldhas and the Lucas family, and for the repose of the soul of Yacobe Lucas, may he 

rest in peace. 

 

2.  Matthew Bellerive, a seminarian for the diocese, will be admitted to Candidacy by 

Bishop Jensen on Sunday, September 1, 2019 at Sacred Heart Cathedral, during the 11:00 AM Mass. 

In the Rite of Admission to Candidacy, a candidate expresses his intention to receive ordination as a 

Deacon and as a Priest and the bishop formally accepts the candidate for service in the diocese.  
 

Matthew is a parishioner of Sacred Heart Cathedral. He is in priestly formation and studying theology 

at Christ the King Seminary, Mission, BC.  A small reception will follow at the church foyer.  

 

People will come from east and 

west, and will eat in the 

kingdom of God.  

Luke 13.22-30 

mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
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3.  of the Roman 

Rite (according to the 1962 edition of the Roman Missal) is scheduled for Sacred Heart Cathedral on 

Sunday, September 15, 2019, 3:00 PM.  Fr. Daniel Geddes from the Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter, 

Pastor of Holy Family Parish in Vancouver, will be the celebrant. 

 

 

4.  to be held OCTOBER 3 - 4, 2019 at the 

Diocesan Pastoral Centre. Founder of Catholic Christian Outreach Andre Regniér, 

will be the presenter.   

 

All members of the diocese are invited and welcome to attend.  

To register go to: https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/2019-diocesan-convocation/  

See attached schedule and accommodation information. 

 

 

5.  Please review the directory online at 

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/directory/ if you have any changes to be made to your parish or school 

please email Martha at mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

6. : It is that time of year when parishes and 

schools elect new people to their councils, and have new signatories for their bank accounts.  If your 

parish or school have any changes please email Martha at mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca with the 

information as soon as possible. (See the Diocesan Bank Signing Authorities Policy). 

 

7. 

. The keynote speaker is Christina Ronzio, Director of the 

CCCB English-language office for liturgy and the sacraments of the National Office (NLO) 2019 

Western Conference for Liturgy will be held October 25- 26, 2019 in the Diocese of Nelson our Lady 

of Lourdes Parish West Kelowna, BC V4T 0A2.  
 

For registration and more details go to:  

https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/western-liturgical-conf-oct-25-26-2019/ 

 

 will be held at St. Anthony's 

Parish in Calgary November 22- 23, 2019. Visit our WCC Blog to register.

The executive is excited to collaborate with the Diocese of Calgary in hosting the conference! 
 

Mary Birmingham and Nick Wagner of Team RCIA will be delivering 2 full days of Catechist School. 

It will help participants to understand the principles of the RCIA journey and practice proven adult 

learning models. Questions? Email wcc.cochair@yahoo.com

 

THE DIOCESE OF PRINCE GEORGE is seeking individuals for the following positions: 
 

i. Administrative Assistant to provide support in the Bishop’s office. The successful candidate 

will work in a fast-paced and collaborative environment, supporting the work of the Bishop 

and his Vicar General; will possess excellent oral and written communication skills and be 

proficient in Microsoft Office; knowledge of video editing programs would be an asset. 

Excellent benefits package, including pension plan. 

https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/2019-diocesan-convocation/
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/directory/
mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca
https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/western-liturgical-conf-oct-25-26-2019/
https://blogspot.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4de7e691d8ccd1ce598f6c671&id=f1cd270b82&e=951de1d271
mailto:wcc.cochair@yahoo.com
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ii. Resident Caretaker for Camp Morice  The Diocese requires a resident caretaker for the 

Camp Morice property in Ft. St. James. The position is responsible for grounds keeping and 

routine maintenance of the buildings, vehicles and equipment. The caretaker sets maintenance 

priorities and supervises outside contractors for approved projects. The caretaker manages 

enquiries and bookings for the facilities, providing hospitality and janitorial services. A 

comfortable modern home, suitable for a family, and salary are provided.  

 

Deadline to apply for these positions will remain open until filled. 

Please submit a résumé and cover letter with the job title in the email subject line to: 

Very Reverend Rectorino M. Tolentino, Jr. 

Vicar General 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Prince George  

6500 Southridge Avenue 

Prince George, BC V2 N 5P9 

E-mail: vicargeneral@pgdiocese.bc.ca  

 

Thank you for your interest; only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 

 

i. CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- Prince George  

 Teacher Positions – Continuing and Limited Duration 

 

Details of these positions and application process can be found at: http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/ 

10.  Just a reminder: – please let Martha Primus mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

know if you direct someone to complete a CRC online, there are few who are “unknown”.  Send in 

pledge forms as soon as possible. Reminder that all pledge forms and CRCs are to be filed and stored at 

the Pastoral Centre.  

 

mailto:vicargeneral@pgdiocese.bc.ca
http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/
mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca

